
Scoill yn Jubilee  

 
Charging Policy 
 
The staff and Governors of Scoill Yn Jubilee believe that all our pupils should 
have an equal opportunity to benefit from school activities and visits 
(curricular and extra curricular) independent of their parents’ financial means. 
 
Throughout the year there are likely to be day visits organised for classes in 
conjunction with their curriculum work, or visits to the school by Theatres or 
Workshops etc. Such visits play an important part in the school curriculum, 
extending the learning that is started in the classroom and no child is 
excluded for financial reasons. 
 
From time to time, parents may be invited to make voluntary contributions 
towards the cost of these visits, to enable the school to continue with such 
worthwhile activities. Details of the approximate cost will be sent home in 
advance and, providing we are able to get the necessary support, we will 
confirm bookings and collect the donations. 
 
 
 
Other relevant policies: 
Equality & Diversity 
Inclusion 
 
 
This policy will be reviewed every two years, or before if necessary. 
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